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March 18, 2021 
 
Dear CACC family member, 
 
 As pastors and elders we are accountable to God and to you our church family.   
Each year, we try to give a report and get your approval for budget and major leadership 
decisions.   We have normally done this at what we call an ANNUAL BUSINESS 
MEETING.    Because of the limitations due to the pandemic, we didn’t hold a meeting last 
year.    This year we plan to have a virtual meeting.    The virtual meeting for questions and 
answers will be March 28, 2021 after the Worship Celebration.   The vote will take place 
April 11, 2021.   Please find enclosed the following documents: 
 
• PROFIT AND LOSS STATEMENT  (March 1,2020—February 28, 2021) 
• PROPOSED BUDGET 2021-2022    (April 1, 2021—March 31, 2022) 
• PROPOSED CHANGES TO THE CONSTITUTION  
• PROPOSED SLATE OF ELDERS 
• BALLOT for  BUDGET,  ELDERS, and CONSTITUTION 
• ENVELOPE FOR YOUR BALLOTS 
 
Every member 18 years old and above will have access to this information and a ballot.    
On March 28, 2021 after the Worship Celebration we will hold a discussion session which 
will be live streamed for the benefit of our members who are still isolating.    We will try to 
answer all questions regarding these issues.    
You can hand in your BALLOTS at church in the offering box at the back of the church 
lobby on April 11, 2021.    
If you intend to mail in your ballot, please mail it by April 5, 2021 so that we have it to 
count on April 11, 2021 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call me   661.333.9418 or email at 
caccpk@gmail.com. 
 
 
Thank you for your prayerful decisions. 
 
God Bless You, 
 
Pastor Keith W. Fultz 
 

Rev. Keith W. Fultz,    Pastor  
caccpk@gmail.com 

1509 South Chester Avenue Bakersfield, California   93304-4606 
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